
New Hartford Public Schools 
Adhoc Enrollment Projection Subcommittee 

Meeting Minutes 
DATE:  February 15, 2017 

LOCATION:  Multi- Purpose, Ann Antolini 

PRESENT:  Karl Hermonat, Lila Tuxbury, Josh Adams, Nancy Schroeder-Perez, Mary 
Misiorski,  Kate Rieger, Roxanne Pangallo, Jonathon Costa, Brian Murphy 

CALL TO ORDER:  Karl Hermonat, Chair, called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm  

1.)   Jonathan Costa, facilitator reviewed classroom projections.  Next year (2017/18) 

tightest year. By year 2020/2021 school year with current projections all students 

could be at Ann Antolini.   Committee needs to decide what the comfort level is.    

Committee discussed classroom projections and needs. 

 

2.)  Mission and timeline discussed. Also, discussed brainstorming ideas from the 

community and Adhoc Committee using criteria from first meeting, short and long 

term recommendations.  Will go with the high on numbers when using projections 

for discussion.  What is the target #? 

 
3.) Public Comment:  Maria Moore, commented on deadline and townspeople and 

Oakhill; Tom Buzzi, commented on projections are 20% off next year and also 
commented on referendum.  Jenn Benaitis commented on past and current 
numbers and a deadline of March 21st, Tim Goff commented on projections being off 
and holding off on any decision until November. Kelley Odell commented on Junior K 
program and a toddler program.  Jonathan Costa commented that the projections 
were within the margin of error and have to look at the whole picture.  
 

 
4.) Next meeting:  February 27, 2017 7 pm at Ann Antolini Media Center. 

   
5.)   Meeting Adjourned at 8:15pm 

 


